
 
 
Sept. 15, 2021 
 
Dear Friends, 
  
Today begins the celebration of Hispanic Heritage Month. The month begins in September, 
a time when several Latin and South American countries and Mexico celebrate freedom and 
independence. It is an opportunity for The University of Scranton to join others across the 
nation in honoring essential contributions, past and present, from all those with roots in or 
ties to Spain, Mexico, the Caribbean and 



 


